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Ted Hughes agrees to investigate

Yukon Workers' Compensation Health and Safety Board
 

The Yukon Workers' Compensation Health and Safety Board (YWCHSB) has
contracted former Justice Ted Hughes Q. C. to conduct an investigation, as requested
by Sue Edelman, Minister Responsible for the Workers' Compensation Health and
Safety Board. 

Hughes began conducting interviews for the investigation on Wednesday, May 1. 

The investigation is to cover the period of time Edelman has been minister—from
January 14, 2002 to present. The investigation report must be submitted to the minister
by May 28, 2002. The minister has committed to tabling the report in the legislature. 

For Broadcast Use: 
The Yukon Workers' Compensation Health and Safety Board (YWCHSB) has 
contracted former Justice Ted Hughes to conduct an investigation as requested by the 
Minister Responsible for the Workers' Compensation Health and Safety Board Sue 
Edelman. 
Hughes began conducting interviews for the preliminary investigation on Wednesday, 
May 1. The investigation is to cover the period of time Edelman has been 
minister—from January 14, 2002 to present. The investigation report must be submitted 
to the minister by May 28, 2002. The minister has committed to tabling the report in the 
legislature. 
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For more information please contact:
Tina Sebert 
Public Relations Liaison 
Yukon Workers’ Compensation Health & Safety Board
Tel: 867.667.8695 
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Email: Tina.Sebert@gov.yk.ca 

Ted Hughes Q.C.
Tel: 250.413.3152 
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